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Dear Friends of Noriko Wright, 
 
As you know our beloved friend Noriko passed away on December 23, 2016 after a very determined and 
brave fight with a very aggressive form of multiple myeloma cancer. 
 
At her family’s request, a simple memorial service will be held for family and friends at New Hope 
Academy, 7009 Varnum Street, 20784, on Saturday, March 4 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
She was adamant that her memorial service had to be an up-beat, happy affair.  She wanted dancing, she 
wanted people to come dressed colorfully, and she encouraged us to tell funny stories about memories we 
shared with her. Please email me if you have a special story you’d like to share. 
 
Following the service, light refreshments will be served. Please freely forward this information to 
Noriko's friends. 
 
We truly look forward to honoring and celebrating Noriko with you. An RSVP is appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joy Morrow 
 
 


